

Class Agents Letter

Class of 1991

Class Agents
Kip Aitken
Mike Langford
Erik Dafforn

Alumni and Parent Relations Office 301 W. Wabash Ave. Crawfordsville, IN 47933 765-361-6360 alumni@wabash.edu wabash.edu

June 2021

Dear Classmates,

Just a quick note about a couple of things.

1. If you made a donation on the Day of Giving, you are eligible for a free Class of 1991 T-Shirt to wear to our 30th Reunion Tailgate on October 16. Here's the link to the order form:

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Wabash91tshirts

- 2. If you haven't yet made a financial gift to the College, there are still a couple of days to do so and still qualify for the T-Shirt.
- 3. Please save the date for <u>OCTOBER 16!</u> We will have a tailgate celebration for our 30th Reunion at the Wabash vs Wooster football game. More details and information to follow, including a potentially really cool surprise, so please mark the date. We hope to see as many of you there as possible.

Take care everyone. Wabash Always Fights!

- Kip

